
OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing: 23rd June 2025 

 
 
 
 

CURRICULUM:​
Maths 
We are learning about 
statistics 
 
English 
We are finishing the 
story of the Storm 
Whale. 
 
Science 
We are learning about 
electrical circuits 
 
Art 
We are learning about 
realism and finding out 
about the artist Angela 
Lyons.  
 
Computing  
We are learning about 
the international space 
centre and the 
technology that is 
used. 
 
Geography 
We are learning about 
coasts 
 
RE 
We are learning about 
how to be a good 
leader.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We had a lovely time on our beach trip last week. Thank you so much to all the 
volunteers that came along and helped make the day a big success. 
 
We are really excited to let you know that year 2 have all achieved their 100 
class points! We will be celebrating on Thursday 26th June. We will be having a 
water play afternoon. Please can children bring a change of clothes and a towel.  
 
Here is the link for different ideas for books for reading for pleasure that we 
shared at parent consultations.  
https://www.booksfortopics.com/booklists/branching-out/ 
 
 
LIBRARY TIMES: 
2W - Tuesdays  
2S - Wednesdays  
2T - Thursdays  
 
 
GENERAL REMINDERS:  
 
READING 
Please can you aim to read at least 5 times per week with your child/children. 
It will make a huge difference with their reading progress and fluency. 
 
STAFF CAR PARK  
Please can we ask parents/carers NOT to park in the staff car park when 
dropping off or picking up children from school. Can we also ask you to use the 
footpath when walking into school instead of walking across the car park. 
 
Maths: 
If you would like to help support your child at home with maths, please click on the link 
and look through the knowledge organisers to see what they will be learning.  
https://boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk/curriculum/maths/ 
 
 
Timetable information: 
Swimming: Friday – All kit clearly named please.  
PE: Thursday – Full kit, clearly named please.​
Library: Tuesday - 2W, Wednesday - 2S, Thursday 2T – Books must be returned 
before another is issued​
Outdoor learning: Friday – Wellies and raincoats clearly named please. 
 
Daily information: 
Reading books​
Please can reading books come into school each day. 
We aim to change the children’s books once a week. (after the book has been read 3 
times, this helps with fluency) We promote independence for the children to collect their 
own new book if they need to change it before their reading time with a teacher.  
Fruit​
Two healthy options – Fruit and vegetables only. Thank you. ​
No snack bars, nuts, chocolate or crisps.​
We do also have school fruit available. 
Bottles​
Please ensure bottles are clearly named so that any that are lost or left around the site 
can be returned. Thank you. 
 
Dates for your diary: 
26th June - class reward 
14th July - Transition week 

 

https://www.booksfortopics.com/booklists/branching-out/
https://boxgrove.surrey.sch.uk/curriculum/maths/

